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Office of the Inspector General of the Intelligence 
Community Completes Report on Senior Executives of the 

Office of the Director of National Intelligence 
 

(October 2020):  The Office of the Inspector General of the Intelligence Community (IC IG) 
completed an inspection of Office of the Director of National Intelligence (ODNI) Senior 
Executives in August (INS-2020-003). 

Section 6727 of the Intelligence Authorization Act for Fiscal Years 2018, 2019, and 2020 requires 
that the IC IG submit to the congressional intelligence committees a report that includes:  

• The number of required Senior Executive Service (SES) positions for the ODNI; 
• Whether such requirements are reasonably based on the mission of the ODNI; and 
• A discussion of how the number of SES positions in the ODNI compare to the number of 

senior positions at comparable organizations. 

The IC IG submitted a classified report to the Director of National Intelligence and to Congress.  
The report included the requested data and some related analysis.  The report did not include any 
recommendations.  

 
For more information about the ICIG, please contact IC_IG_PAO@dni.gov or visit the ICIG’s websites: 
Secure:  https://go.ic.gov/ICIG | Unclassified:  https://www.dni.gov/icig 
 
For career opportunities with the ICIG, please visit:  
Secure:  https://go.ic.gov/ICIGjob | Unclassified: https://www.dni.gov/careers  
 
To report allegations of waste, fraud, or abuse, please contact the ICIG: 
Secure:  ICIG Hotline 933-2800 | Unclassified:  ICIG Hotline 855-731-3260 
Secure Email:  ICIGHOTLINE@dni.ic.gov | Unclassified Email:  ICIGHOTLINE@dni.gov 
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